Notice to the Profession, the Public and the Media
COVID-19 Update - Prince Edward Island Court of Appeal and Supreme Court of Prince Edward Island
January 5, 2022
Given the increase in COVID-19 cases in the province, the Prince Edward Island Court of Appeal and
the Supreme Court of Prince Edward Island are reducing the number of in-person proceedings. Most
matters will proceed virtually or by teleconference, or will be adjourned. The Courts are reaching out

to the parties directly in relation to scheduled matters. However, any questions may be directed to:

Court of Appeal: 902 368 6024
Supreme Court: 902 368 6023

Updates will continue to be posted on the Court of Appeal and Supreme Court website.
The Court continues to appreciate the patience and cooperation of all.

Michele M. Murphy
(Acting) Chief Justice — Prince Edward Island Court of Appeal

Tracey L. Clements
Chief Justice — Supreme Court of Prince Edward Island



